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Registry should be on top of our agenda in the run up to Durban.

As a first step, the INF | document containing information on nationally
appropriate mitigation actions should be updated by the UNFCCC Secretariat to
capture new inputs received since the INF document was last prepared.
Mitigation actions proposed by a developing country, and the support required
or sought should be reflected in the registry.

The registry should receive proposals of the parties for mitigation actions,
provide support, and facilitate matching of finance, technology and capacity
building support for mitigation actions.

Since the registry has to perform the facilitation function for supporting the
nationally appropriate mitigation actions, the registry should be an arm of the
Green Climate Fund (GCF) and should act as the financing window of the NAMAs.
This will satisfy the requirement of paragraph 57 of the Cancun Agreements.

The registry should provide information on the matching of mitigation actions
with the support received.

Registry should be the basis of information reflected in the biennial update
reports on progress on mitigation actions implemented with international
support.



